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ABENAKI
Water Company

September 8, 2015

Debra Howlanci, Executive Director
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: Abenaki Water Company; DW 15-199

Dear Ms. Howland,

Pursuant to RSA 378, enclosed are the original and six copies of Abenaki Water Company’s
Affidavit of Publication as requested by Order of Notice No. 25,804 on August 28, 2015. Copies have
also been provided by electronic mail to all persons on the Commission’s official service list in this
proceeding.

If you, the Commissioners and/or the PUC Staff have any questions or comments, please call me
at 603-293-8580 or e-mail me at dcarson@newenglandservicecompany.com.

Sincerely,

Deborah 0. Carson

Enclosures
cc: Service List DW 15-199 (Via Electronic Mail)

www.abenakiwatercompany.com
Specializing in water system operations and maintenance
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THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

DW 15-199

Abenaki Water Company

Request for Permanent and Temporary Rate Proceeding

Affidavit of Publication

I, Deborah 0. Carson, having been duly sworn, state under oath as follows:

By Order ofNotice No. 25,804 dated August 28, 2015, the Public Utilities Commission ordered
that:

“Abenaki shall notify all persons desiring to be heard at this hearing by mailing a copy of
this Order ofNotice no later than September 8, 2015, to all current and known prospective
customers as well as the Clerk of the Towns of Belmont and Bow, New Hampshire, by first class
U.S. Mail, postmarked no later than September 15, 2015 and documented by affidavit filed with
the Commission on or before September 21, 2015”.

I certify that, in accordance with the above-reference Order ofNotice and as therein
directed, a copy of the Order ofNotice issued on August 28, 2015 was mailed to all current and
known prospective customers as well as the Clerk of the Towns of Belmont and Bow, New
Hampshire, by first class U.S. Mail on September 4, 2015. The notice was also c-mailed to
paperless customers, and additional copies were given to property managers for distribution.

DATED this j~j day of September, 2015

D~orah 0. Carson
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